
 
                                        Tuesday 28th January 2020 

 

                    

Duchess of Cambridge launches survey on 

childhood - can you answer her questions? 
 

The Duchess of Cambridge has launched a landmark survey which gives people across 

the UK an opportunity to provide their view on raising the next generation. 

 

The survey contains five short questions and aims to spark a national conversation on the 

early years that will ultimately help bring about positive, lasting change for generations to 

come. It is designed to bring together the thoughts of as many people as possible – 

recognising that everyone has a role in ensuring strong, healthy foundations for the 

youngest in our society that will positively affect their lifelong outcomes. 

 

They want to hear from all adults living across the UK, if you are 16 or above and live in 

England, Wales, Scotland or Northern Ireland, whether you have children or not – there 

are no right or wrong answers, they want to hear what you think. 

https://5bigquestions.org.uk/ 

 

 

 
With the weather hopefully getting better, why not look at the Parks Trust Website to see 

what events are coming up (wwwtheparkstrust.com):  Here are just a couple 

 
Friends Of Linford Lakes Nature Reserve – Tuesday 16th February 

10am - 4pm 

Free 

Suitable for any age 

 
Tree Tots – Wednesday 17th February  

10am – 11.30am 

£2.50 - Booking Required 

Suitable For Under 5’s 

Howe Park Wood 

 

 

      

                     

https://5bigquestions.org.uk/


                    Bag 2 School collection day – Tuesday 4th February 

 
Do you have any old clothes to donate?  Bags2School is a fun, free and 

easy way to raise funds for schools.  Don’t forget to bring in your bag of 

old clothes by Tuesday 4th February at 3.00pm at the latest.  Bags have 

gone home, but you can use any plastic bag.  

Thank you.     

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Please check your childs book bag for letters previously sent. 

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 20th January 2020 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 88.6% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 96.4% 

1 Squirrels 98.4% 

1 Rabbits 96.3% 

2 Owls 99.5% 

Total attendance                  95.8% 

    
 

Friday 31st January 
3.00pm – 

4:45pm 
January Film Club – No places available 

Tuesday 4th 

February 
3.00pm Bag2School Collection 

Monday 3rd and 

Tuesday 4th 

February 

AM 
School Nursing Team Screening – Reception 

Children 

Wednesday 11th 

February 
AM School Nurse – Letters Have Gone Home 

Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February – Half Term 

Monday 24th February – Inset Day 

Tuesday 25th 

February 
8.50am Children Return To School 

Friday 28th February 
3.00pm – 

4:45pm 

February Film Club – Spaces available please 

contact the school office for further details. 

Well done Owls with an attendance of 

99.5% for the week beginning 20th 

January.  The whole school attendance 

for that week was 95.8%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every 

day and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day, Here. Every day. Ready to 

learn. On time. 

 

For the week beginning the 20th there were 

10 occasions when children were late. Time 

lost in the mornings can mount up quickly in 

lost education and cause disruption for 

other children in the class. 

  

 


